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IMPORTANT DATES 
 

 

Feb 9…….PTA 6PM 

Feb 12……Lincoln’s Birthday Observed – No School 

Feb 15…..President’s Day – No School 

Feb 17…..School Site Council 2:30 PM 

Feb 25…..Pink Shirt Day 

 

HEALTH ASSISTANT OF THE MONTH 
 

Congratulations to our own Anne Bartlett. She is 

the Chico Unified School District Health Assistant 

of the Month.  Anne has worked at Citrus for 

fifteen years as our Health Aide.  Thank you, Anne, 

for taking such good care of our students and 

staff.  We really appreciate all you do for us! 
 

MUSEUM OF ANTHROPOLOGY PRESENTS 
 

I love Anthropology family day.  Celebrate a love 

of all things anthropological.  The museum loves 

families, spend your Valentine’s weekend with us.  

Stroll around the museum and see the exquisite 

new exhibit, Fired Earth: Beauty and Tradition in 

Asian Ceramics.  Children will enjoy art projects: 

origami, clay crafts, calligraphy and more. 
 

FREE ADMISSION 
 

When: February 13, 2016 
 

Where: Alene L. Smith Museum of Anthropology 

              CSU, Chico 
 

For more information call 530.898.5397 

www.csuchico.edu/anthmuseum  

 
 

 

Reminder: Citrus is a latex free school. 

Please keep all those toys at home. 

A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL 
 

If you drive your child to school or pick them up 

after school, I’m sure you have noticed the 

congested traffic conditions. Because student 

safety is always our first priority, we are asking 

everyone to please use the loading zones (white 

curbs on the school side of West 4th Avenue and 

Citrus Avenue).  Never park across the street and 

allow your child to cross without the cross walk!! 

When driving, please approach the school so that 

you are able to pull up to the curb, allowing your 

child to get out and walk immediately on school 

property. Please do not allow your child to walk 

across the street without the protection of the 

crosswalk and Joyce, our crossing guard. Let’s all 

work together to protect our children and teach 

them about being safe! Thank you for your 

cooperation! 

 
ABSENCE REMINDER 

 

It is very important that a parent or guardian 

notifies the office whenever a child is absent. 

When there is no verification within 3 school days, 

the absence is considered unexcused. If a student 

accrues 3 or more unexcused absences, the 

student is considered to be truant (Ed Code 

48260). Please phone the office at (891-3107 

x131) any time to report your child’s absence. 

When leaving a message, please state your child’s 

name, your relationship to student, date of 

absence and reason. Thank you for your help in 

clearing all student absences!  Keep in mind that 

after 10 excused absences are recorded, a 

doctor’s note is REQUIRED to excuse the absence.  

                                No Act of Kindness,  

                                   no matter how small, 

is ever wasted! 

 


